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Year 5 – Camping @ Cookridge - Residential 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to provide you with some more information about the Camping @ Cookridge 
residential for Year 5 pupils. 
 
Camping @ Cookridge will take place between Wednesday 4th June and Friday 6th June 2025. 
Your child will enjoy three days and two nights of this unique camping experience. We are creating a 
full itinerary which will provide the children with a range of memorable on-site and off-site activities. 
This is likely to include a trip to a local activity centre, a local trip to enjoy the best of Forest School 
and a fantastic workshop run by visiting professionals. Alongside other fun activities, the children will 
have the opportunity to have fun with friends, develop a greater appreciation for the outdoors and 
create lasting memories. 
 
The cost of the trip is £110. For those children who are pupil premium, the cost will be £55. If you are 
unsure whether your child receives the pupil premium grant, please contact the school office. This 
cost includes transport, all meals, equipment and activities. If you would like your child to attend then 
we must receive a deposit of £20 by Friday 28th February 2025. The payment of the deposit will 
book your child’s place on the residential. Full payment can be paid as the year progresses. If a 
deposit is not made by this date, we will presume you do not want a place for your child on the trip.  
 
We will be using Parent Pay to pay for the residential. There will be a specified section named 
‘Camping @ Cookridge’ and money can be paid directly to the school through this. Using this will 
allow you to make payments as and when possible, as well as allowing you to easily see the 
outstanding balance. 
 
We have worked hard to ensure the cost of the trip is as minimal as possible and would love as many 
pupils as possible to come. There will be a Parent Event later this academic year to share further 
information and answer any questions you may have. Information regarding this will be finalised and 
shared as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
UKS2 Team 
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